COPYRIGH1
OFFICE

March 27, 1997

Re: STYLE NO. 2236E
Control No. 60-405-8899(C)

Dear Ms. Mirman:

LIBRARY

8SN CRESS The Copyright Office Appeals Board received your letter dated
February 4, 1997, in which you made a second request for reconsideration of the
Office’s refusal to register the work STYLE NO. 2236E. The work was submitted
by your client, Ciner Manufacturing Co., Inc..

The Appeals Board reviewed the application, deposits, and related
correspondence regarding this work, and determined that STYLE NO. 2236E can be
registered. The work embodies sufficient original authorship, as required by title 17,
acshington United States Code, and related case law, to support a copyright registration.
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The Office will finalize the administrative work needed to complete the
registration and issue your client a registration certificate as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Pt B Lty

Julia B. Huff

Acting Chief, Examining Division
for the Appeals Board

United States Copyright Office

Gottlieb, Rackman & Reisman, P.C.

270 Madison Avenue

New York, New York 10016-0601
- Attn: Donna L. Mirman
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